
THE CORONA DIARY



MARCH 2020

The second week of March was the last one at the
school buildings. When we heard about the social
isolation due to corona virus epidemy, we started to
think about alternative activities and lessons we
could do with the students.

On the last day of school, we watched videos in
English about two Polish people living in Wuhan.
They explained how the life there looked like under
the lock down, how they managed to protect
themselves and do their groceries. It was interesting
to learn about their experience and find out that
they managed to stay safe in this difficult situation.



MARCH 2020

The next week the social isolation came into life in
Poland. We stayed at our appartment in Wroclaw.
We contacted students via emails and Skype to
continue to talk to them in English and organize
video meetings. We had conversations in English
and we practiced speaking tasks and exercices
preparing Matura students for their oral exam.

We also made a project - a power point
presentation about St Patrick’s Day in cooperation
with students. Everybody searched for the
information and pictures about this Irish celebration
held in March. Finally we created a 4-stages
project : the first one was about the history of St
Patrick’s Day, the second one about the St Patrick’s
Day around the world, the third one about the
criticism toward this celebration and the last one
about the gastronomy.



APRIL 2020

We participated in an Easter contest

titled „Easter Egg”



APRIL 2020 „Pisankas”



APRIL 2020

We also made masks!



APRIL 2020



To be continued….


